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Karen Bruccoleri

From: Justin Fahy <justin.fahy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 10:21 AM
To: reowenjr@me.com
Cc: CWL; Karen Bruccoleri; Michael W. Herbert
Subject: application #PBA-21-002, Parkside Avenue, Block 294, Lots 69 thru 72.  

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Mr Owens ,  
I would like to request extension of time to complete prior approvals and subdivision deed in connection with 
application #PBA-21-002, Parkside Avenue, Block 294, Lots 69 thru 72.  I am 95% complete but need more time to finish 
everything.I’d like  a one year extension .  
 
 
Justin fahy  
732-927-0945 
 


